WESTFIELD COLLEGE

(UNIVERSITY OF LONDON)

HAMPSTEAD N.W.3

22nd September 1969

Dr. R.G. Keightley, Department of Spanish, The University, University Park, Nottingham NG7 2RD.

Dear Ron,

Many thanks for your letter of the 17th. You are quite right in thinking that I have confirmed that 8th & 9th November suits Westfield for meals. You are also right in thinking that we have no restaurant for the lunch. I cannot think of a suitable replacement, but Janet Chapman tends to know much more about this sort of thing than I do, and when she returns to Westfield in a few days time, I shall ask her.

I shall try to get a supply of the printed cards showing the whereabouts of Westfield. As to the hotels, I shall make some enquiries, with a view to bringing the list up-to-date. May I leave you to delete the hotel that you referred to in your letter (especially as you tactfully refrain from naming it)?

I shall see what I can do about cooking up some Minutes, and if I succeed, I shall let you have the result of my efforts in time for you to do something appropriate with it.

I hope that the speakers in and surrender; this is always a worrying time for officers of the Anglo-Catalan Society.

You may remember that I suggested to you (and to Derek) that members of the London Medieval Society might be notified of the Conference. My recollection is that you both thought this a good idea. I think that the Secretary of the London Medieval Society will be sending out the term's programme in the next couple of weeks. Would you think that some such wording as the following might be appropriate?

"The Anglo-Catalan Society is meeting at Westfield College on Saturday and Sunday, 8th & 9th November. This year's Conference will be devoted to papers on Medieval Subjects. The Anglo-Catalan Society has

kindly invited members of the London Medieval Society to attend this Meeting, and a detailed programme will be available later. Those who wish to receive the programme should notify A. D. Deyermond, Department of Spanish, Westfield College."

Thank you very much for the copy of your "Diachronic Applications" paper, which I am very glad to have.

Yours ever,

Alan